
 

June 28, 2024 

SHOUT OUT: We received the following email from a parent regarding large bus driver 

Joe Sciurca – “I've been a Babylon resident for eight years now, my children both attend 

the elementary school. I just want to say one thing about Joe. He has been a remarkable 

bus driver. He is so nice to the children, and he is also very respectful and knows the 

route and I feel very comfortable and safe with him driving my children to school.” We are 

proud to have Joe on our team! 

SUMMER REFRESHERS: Sign up is now open on My Parking Space. Remember, all school bus employees must 

attend a class in order to pick a route. The following classes are still open to register: 

July 2, Tuesday  1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma  5:30 PM 

July 3, Wednesday  1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma  10:30 AM 

July 8, Monday   1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma  10:30 AM 

August 13, Tuesday  1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma  10:00 AM 

August 14, Wednesday  1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma  10:30 AM 

CDL PERMIT CLASS: Our CDL Permit Class is a great opportunity for our DAs, our families, and friends to learn 

more about our great Company. Our next CDL permit class will be held on Wednesday, 

July 10, from 10:00AM-1:00 PM at 1780 Smithtown Ave, Ronkonkoma. This class is 

free, and everyone is welcome. Remember, for a limited time we offer a $1,000 bounty 

for every driver referral and you will receive the referral bonus 60 days after they are 

assigned a school bus route. This is effective through September 30, 2024. DA’s who 

receive their CDL permit by July 31, 2024, can receive a $1,000 bonus. Bonus to be paid 

out when assigned to a van route. 

SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER: All school bus drivers and driver assistants need to let 

us know of your intention to return to work in September. This information helps us 

plan for the upcoming school year to ensure we have the staff necessary to meet the 

needs of our customers. You can do this by visiting My Parking Space and click on 

“September Pick Card.”   

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER: The weekly Newsletter will be published during the 

summer. If you are not working during the summer, we recommend you view it on My Parking Space so you can stay 

connected to any Company news pertaining to the September 2024/2025 school year. 

HEALTH INSURANCE UPDATE: If you are on the budget billing plan with the Company health insurance and you 

plan on working over the summer,  please send an email to benefits@suffolkbus.com to let us know you are working 

otherwise you will inadvertently be charged for your health insurance during the summer.  

MAY SAFETY WINNERS: Audely Velasquez, large bus; Mario Escobar, van; Manita Delia, DA; Walter Dowden, 

transit; Donald Noviello, ADA; Justin Deiters, Shop; Marvin Carias, management. Congratulations! 

 

Have a great summer, see you all in September! 

 
Wishing everyone a Happy & Safe 4th of July! 
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